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Dear Neil,
 
Janice Aski, Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel, has looked over the revision for Philosophy
2850 and approved it. She has two comments (to be communicated to the faculty member so that
she can be aware of these points when implementing the GE assessment plan):

·         It is not clear what the GE Cultures and Ideas rubric is that is mentioned in the GE
assessment plan.

·         SEIs do not contain any questions about the GE expected learning outcomes and, therefore,
cannot be used to assess the effectiveness of a course at fulfilling the GE expected learning
outcomes.

 
The course change will now move forward.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette 
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 3:53 PM
To: Tennant, Neil <tennant.9@osu.edu>
Cc: Heysel, Garett <heysel.1@osu.edu>; Aski, Janice <aski.1@osu.edu>; Brown, Michelle
<brown.930@osu.edu>; O'Keeffe, Sue <okeeffe.10@osu.edu>
Subject: Philosophy 2850
 
Dear Professor Tennant,
 
On Tuesday, September 12, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a request to change the number of Philosophy 1850 (an existing course with GE Cultures
and Ideas) to 2850.
 
The Panel approved the request with two contingencies and one recommendation:
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·         Contingencies:
o   P. 3 of syllabus: Policies concerning late work, extensions and plagiarism:

§  “F” does not exist at OSU. Please replace with “E.”
§  “Plagiarism or academic dishonesty will not only be reflected in your

grade, but will also be reported to the Committee on Academic
Misconduct.” One cannot penalize a student before they have been
judged by the academic misconduct committee. The statement in the
syllabus should be adjusted to reflect this.

o   Since this is a GE course, please include a current GE assessment plan.
·         Recommendation:

o   Disability statement is not the most recent and Student Life Disability Services
moved over a year ago. Please update to the most recent disability statement.

 
I will return the course via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the department to address the
points above.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please contact Janice Aski (cc’d here), faculty
Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel, or me.

 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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